WOLLONGONG PUBLIC SCHOOL

67A Church Street, Wollongong 2500
Phone: 4228 9120

Email: wollongong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Harold Cosier

Tuesday 15th November

Year 5 Opportunity Class 2023 - Orientation Day

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,

Congratulations on your decision to accept a place in the Opportunity Class at Wollongong
Public School in 2023. We appreciate that this is an exciting time for you and we know you will
have many questions. We have developed an approach to guide you throughout your
transition and we look forward to welcoming you to Wollongong Public School.

We would like to invite you and your child to an Orientation Day on Tuesday 22nd November
with our Principal, Mr Harold Cosier, Deputy Principal, Mrs Samantha Neaves, Stage 3 Assistant
Principal, Miss Laura Lopez and Year 5 Opportunity Class teachers, Mrs Cathy Parker and Mrs
Emma Hillen from 9:30 am - 1.00 pm in our school hall. Please enter via the gate on Church St
and walk through the playground and you will see the hall on the right hand side of our new
building. Below is an overview of the day:

Orientation Day - Tuesday 22nd November 2022

9:30 - 10:15 Welcome and Parent Information Session

10:15 - 10:45 School Tour

10:45 -11:.00 Recess (Light snacks and refreshments will be provided or you may choose to
bring your own recess)

11:10 - 1.00 Team building, problem solving, creative thinking activities

1.00pm Parents collect students at the front gate on Church Street

The purpose of our orientation day is to answer your questions about this class, how it operates
and the changes that your child can expect. During this orientation session all students will be
given an enrolment pack with all necessary documents for families to enrol their children at
Wollongong Public School. Please note, if your child is currently enrolled at Wollongong Public
School you do not need to provide additional enrolment information.

Please be aware there is no off-street parking available. You will need to allow time to find a
suitable parking space in surrounding streets as Church St becomes a drop and go zone
during peak times.

We look forward to meeting you.
Kind regards,

Mr Harold Cosier
Principal
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